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DIVISION ADVISORY NO. 8 | , S. 2018
November 5, 2018
In reference to the memorandum from the Philippine Red Cross, this advisory is issued for the
information of All Field Personnel, PSDS, School Heads and all others concerned

STD First Aid and CPR for Professional Rescuers

The Philippine Red Cross Quezon-Lucena City Chapter announces the schedule and venue for
STD First Aid and CPR for Professional Rescuers training.

For more information please see attached memarandum.
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SUBJECT : STD First Aid and CPR for Professional Rescuers o

1. For the information and guidance of the field, as agreed by DR. MERTHEL M.

3

EVARDOME, SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT DIVISION OF QUEZON AND CO-
CHAIRMAN, FGC COMMITTEE, DR. GERARDO B. DE VILLA, CHAIRMAN BOD QUEZON
LUCENA CITY, CHAPTER, the STD First Aid and CPR for Professional Rescuers will be held
on the dates and venue hereunder.
e For 1" and 3" Districts = November 12-15, 2018 (Monday-Thursday)
For 2™ and 4™ Districts — November 19-22, 2018 (Monday-Thursday)

e Venue - 2" Floor Quezon Lucena Chapter (both Training)

The aforementioned training is FREE, so all districts are enjoined to send one participant

who will be our focal person in the district.

Please confirm by sending the names of the participant to

Mrs. Suzette Parco

Land line - (042) 710-2431

Cellphone - 09232655679
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